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Good day! 

"God is good, all the time!  No matter what your situation, God always loves 
you!"  (Words of wisdom from Deacon Larry) 

See Father Paul's Homily for this week on the website or watch the live-
streamed Mass at 10am on Sunday..." I don't have my Jerusalem and my upper 
room to return to, because you all are not here to share the experience. "We" 
should be knowing Him in the Breaking of the Bread and "Our heart should be 

burning within us,� all of us together. I long for the day when the Body of 
Christ can be gathered as one again. The Road to Emmaus isn't about one 
disciple. Even though faith is a very personal thing, living the Christian life, 
celebrating the Sacraments, even the most basic element of loving our 
neighbor can never be a solo event." 

Few items to Note: 

 The grounds and gardens at Holy Name of Jesus are beautiful.  Take 
time for some quiet prayer and meditation at the Grotto.  A special thank 
you to the Yard n Garden team, they are doing an awesome job!  If you 
are interested in helping with the yard or gardens, please contact the 
office. 

 The church is open for prayer.  The church is never empty, Jesus is there. 
 A special thank you to the team of volunteers, that are taking turns 
cleaning front section of the church daily.  May God bless you for your 
service!  If you are interested in assisting in this duty, please call the 
office. 

 Aluminum can recycle will cease due to COVID-19 to help keep our 
volunteers safe at Holy Name.  Please take your recyclables to your 
local recycling center.  

 We send out our gratitude to everyone for your prayers and for your 
contributions through on-line giving and US Postal service. Your 
generosity allows our parish to continue to do God's works. 

May God bless you and your family and keep you safe!  

  

  



ADDITIONAL INFORMATION FROM STAFF: 

Website - See the Holy Name of Jesus' Website   to get current information, 

including bulletins and much more. 

Financial Support - A special thanks to all who have continued your 

financial support either through mailing your contributions or making on-line 
contributions.  Your contributions allows us to continue to do God's work.  May 
God bless you! 

Bulletins - CLICK HERE 

Live-streamed Mass - for Holy Name of Jesus and Our Lady of Sorrows 

Catholic Churches broadcast from Monroe.  We hope you can join us through 
the internet! Click Here for Live-streamed Mass 

Connect - with fellow parishioners on our Holy Name of Jesus Group Facebook 

page 

Concerns/Requests - If  you have any concerns, needs or prayer 

request, please contact the parish office.  513-988-6335 (Office) or email: 
 holynamercc@gmail.com 

--Your Staff at Holy Name of Jesus Catholic Church 

Holy Name of Jesus Catholic Church 

222 Hamilton Ave. 

Trenton, OH  45067  

(513) 988-6335 Office HNOJ 

 

"For God, all things are possible." 
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